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Westinghouse Water Reactor Nuckar Technology Division

Electric Corporation Divisions emass
Pittsburgh Pennsyivania 15230

February 14, 1983

Dr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Draft Answers to NRC Questions on Draft of WCAP 10079 (P) and
WCAP 10054 (P)

Dear Dr. Thomas:

Reference: Letter to E. P. Rahe, (W) from C. O. Thomas dated December 3, 1982

Enclosed is a draft of Westinghouse answers to the NRC questions trans-
mitted by the referenced letter. This draft is transmitted to you at the

request of the staff to expedite the rfagrt review. We will finalize the answers
after interactions with your staff.

If you have any questions about these draft responses, please contact Dr.
F. F. Cadek at 412-374-4720 or Mr. B. A. McIntyre at 412-374-5506.

The subject material is submitted for review towards potential application
on dockets and is to be treated as proprietary information of Westinghouse
Electric Corporation. The information will be separately resubmitted in whole in
conformance with the requirements of 10CFR2.790 when specific licensing application
to docket is intended.

Correspondence with respect to proprietary aspects of this submittal should
reference AW-83-12 and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager, Regulatory
and Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O. Box 355,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.

Very truly yours,
'
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E.P. Rahe,kanager
_

Nuclear Safety Department _
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